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January 26, 2021 
Mathew Kuehn 
Ware Malcomb Civil Engineering 
2777 E. Camelback Rd, Suite 325 
Phoenix AZ, 85016 
 
 
Re: Werner Enterprises - 3801 Paseo Del Norte 

Erosion and Sediment Control Plan 
Engineer’s Stamp Date 1/25/2021 (C17E129) 

 
 
Dear Mr. Kuehn, 
The referenced plan is approved to be included in the SWPPP and Building Permit.  
 
However, the project is not approved for construction or land disturbance of any kind until 
the NPDES documentation is received. 
 
Please remember to include a copy of the approved plan and a signed copy of the ESC 
Permit the Building Permit application. 
 
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3420 or jhughes@cabq.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
James D. Hughes, P.E. 
Principal Engineer, Planning Dept. 
Development and Review Services 

           James D. Hughes


